
  

 

Barbara Collins called the July 3, 2014 Senior Commission to order at 1:10 

p.m. 

 Members Present: Helen Winkel, Ruth Schwab, Mike Vallone & Phyllis Zea. 

No Health & Human Resource report due to the medical leave of Lisa 

Anthony. 

 No report on St. Vincent DePaul due to absence of Mike Vallone. 

Phyllis Zea & Helen Winkel attended the Relay for Life Dinner on July 1
st

. 

They enjoyed the evening and the food was very good. There were 53 

people who attended the event.  

Phyllis Zea attended an event “ Smart Money for Older Adults” sponsored 

by State Rep. Kathleen Willis and the Cook County Sheriff’s Department 

that was held on June 10
th

 at the Northlake Public Library. The program is 

designed to provide seniors with information to help prevent fraud, scams 

and other types of elder financial exploitation. She said it was very 

informative.  

The Senior Commission meeting was adjourned at 2:20 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Barbara Collins 


